Last Picks on Summer Beauty
Products
By Nicole Caico
The summer is winding down, but there is no reason not to make
the most of what’s left. If the summer products you stocked up
on in June are running low right about now, there are still
some great products to help you get though the rest of the
summer.

You won’t want to miss out on these
pivotal summer products!

For Lips: Nothing says summer better than a bright, bold lip.
The Black Up Cosmetics Neon Kiss Lip Sets ($29) includes three
bold shades, as well as jumbo lip pencil and pencil sharpener.
It’s great for everyday wear or date night makeup.

For Eyes: Another summer makeup essential? Anything
waterproof. Black Up Cosmetics Waterproof Smoky Kohl
Pencil ($19) comes in 10 waterproof shades, to help you
maintain your summer eye look in the harshest of humidity or
on the beach.

For Face: Summer is almost over, but there are plenty more hot
days to come. Outsmart your climate and keep your face looking
matte and flawless with Black Up Cosmetics Anti-Shine Loose
Powder ($32), which comes in five different shades. Mattifying
powder is one of the best summer beauty tricks.

For Skin: The scent of coconut is a signature summer smell. To
keep your skin from peeling or drying out after long days in
the sun, there is Fruit Fusion Coconut Water Energizing Body
Lotion ($9.99). The added perk of the product is that, like
all Shea Moisture products, it is organic and not tested on
animals.

For Skin: Summer clothes mean showing skin, skin, and more
skin. When moisturizing alone doesn’t do enough, get baby soft
skin with Shea Moisture’s Superfruit Complex Hand & Body Scrub
($9.99). This organic exfoliating scrub will give you shiny,
smooth, summer legs.

For Body: Whoever said water isn’t a summer beauty product was
way off. Keeping yourself hydrated will benefit your body and
keep your skin glowing from the inside out. Looking to help

yourself and the planet? Just Water retails for $0.99 in most
stores and is one of the most sustainable water bottle designs
on the market. Calvin Harris, Will Smith, Jada Pinkett Smith,
and their son Jaden Smith are some celebs who back the
company.
Get rid of the summer blues, and get ready to use some of
these great products!

